
First week done! 
 
It has been a wonderful week at Western seeing all the pupil’s return
after the summer holidays. The children have settled quickly back into
school routines, and it has been a pleasure so see them all
reconnecting and enjoying each other’s company at breaktimes. 
Today, I have had the pleasure of seeing the children in assembly. They
all speak so highly of the school and it is clear that I have joined an
amazing community where everyone lives the school values of
kindness, honesty and respect. 
Although the children returned on Wednesday, the staff team were in
school at the beginning of the week. During these two days, the staff
have been updating their safeguarding training and participating in a
training programme led by the company “Positive Regard”. This
session was all around sharing values, building strong relationships and
understanding the reasons behind different behaviour. I know the
team thoroughly enjoyed it and we are looking forward to second half
of this training next Wednesday evening. A huge thanks to Mr Fraser-
Smith for organising this! 
I am really looking forward to the year ahead and hope everyone has a
relaxing weekend, 
Kind regards, 
 

Jo Slack 
Headteacher 
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Attendance 
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Week 1

Welcome back to Western! It was so lovely to see everyone back in school
and arriving on time this week! 

If you need any help or support with your child’s attendance at school please
contact a member of our attendance team and we would be happy to help.

MagillC@wes.rklt.co.uk
BlandS@wes.rklt.co.uk
JonesK@wes.rklt.co.uk

edwardsc1@wes.rklt.co.uk

Our Attendance Team



Upcoming Trips, Visits and Events

10th September~ Welcome to Y3/4 meeting 5.00 p.m.
12th September~ Welcome to KS1 meeting 5.00 p.m.

16th September~ Welcome to Y5/6 meeting 5.00 p.m.
20th September~ Individual photos day

25th and 27th September~ Y3/4 to Bolling Hall
26th September~ Welcome to Reception meeting 5.00

p.m.
26th September~ KS1 Parents Stay and Read session

8.45-9.30 a.m.

Events September!



PTA News

We have loved seeing pictures of the PTA sunflowers you have been growing over the
summer. We have prizes available for the most impressive - please send in their height
with a picture to anna.slatcher@westernprimarypta.org and the winners will be
announced in next week’s newsletter 

More information in next
weeks newsletter how you can

help your PTA!


